Council Meeting

August 19th, 199


Minutes

Silver Lake City Council

Special Meeting

September 13, 2000

Mayor Roxanne Yurek opened the special meeting of the Silver Lake city council to review the preliminary budget for the year 2001 at 6:00 p.m.

Present: Kieser, Marschel, Rannow, Wawrzyniak

City Staff Present:  David Peck; City Administrator.

Also Present:  Ray Bandas, Sharon Bandas

Mayor Yurek requested that the administrator explain the budget as previously presented to the council for review.   The administrator also explained that under the laws governing truth in taxation the levy may be decreased for the final certification but may not be increased.  Factors explaining the possible increases included:

Increase in fuel costs for operations and heating

Normal wage increases

Possibility of hire of another full time police officer

The fact that the council is setting a budget for a different council in 2001 as the two incumbents are not seeking re-election.

Financing a new fire rescue vehicle.

The need to maintain capital purchasing

The motion was made by Rannow and seconded by Wawrzyniak to approve the preliminary budget levy to the county auditor as follows:

General Fund  
149,425

Debt Services               34,747

TOTAL                       184,172

Unanimous acceptance.

The dates for setting the final hearings for the budget were set for December 6th for the Initial hearing and December 13th for the continuation hearing if needed.

The motion was made by Kieser and seconded by Marschel to adjourn.  Unanimous 

__________________________

    Roxanne Yurek/Mayor

ATTEST:______________________________


David Peck/Clerk-Administrator
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